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Framecore (Pty) Ltd 
started with the Wheel 
of Excellence project 
towards the end of 
2022 and finished early 
in 2023. The scope 
consisted of moving / 
relocating the wheel 
from within the V&A to 
its new home next to 
the breakwater. The 
project took just over 4 
months to conclude 
before ticket sales 
started coming in! 

The project works consisted of the installation of 
concrete piles (Keller) and extensive concrete 
beams and earthworks to accommodate the 
wheel structure. A specialist was brought in to 
erect the wheel whilst Framecore finished off the 
hard landscaping and ticket booth.  
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The relocation of the wheel onto the +-
700m2 open field next to the breakwater 
was a collaborative undertaking from the 
start with the V&A Waterfront, Keller, RLB, 
LH Consulting, Jacobs Parker, Ecosafety 
and the rest of the team to ensure the 
relocation of this landmark happened 
within time and budget.  

Click on the link below or scan the QR 
code to have a look at the professional 
team and contractors involved on this 
project. Also view Framecore social 
media platforms (Facebook, LinkedIn 
and Instagram) for progress photos on 
this and other projects.  
 
Professional 
Team Board: 
h#ps://www.proj
ectboards.org/eig
ht/wheel-of-
excellence 
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